
Dear TOPMed reviewer,  

 

This manuscript has been submitted for CHS and JHS review on May 8th and the approvals are in 

process. For both cohorts, our co-authors are actively monitoring the review progress.  

 

In an effort to avoid any delay in the submission process, we are hoping to initiate the TOPMed 

review process. I will promptly upload the CHS and JHS approval notifications as soon as they 

are issued. 

 

Many thanks! 

  

Zhi 


